
 

 

July 8, 2025 

Mr. James Gilroy 

State Government Affairs 

PSEG 

80 Park Plaza 

Newark, New Jersey 07102 

 

Mr. Gilroy, 

 

Several landowners are now in receipt of letters from PSEG about access for land surveys. On behalf of our constituents, the Carroll 

County Delegation is requesting more details on these surveys and the process. Landowners and other community stakeholders are concerned that 

PSEG is being less than forthcoming about the extent and types of surveys needed on their private property and we are receiving a number of 

questions.  

 

PSEG is asking each landowner to contact their land agent. We fear that the lack of transparency will result in the less savvy 

landowners being subject to more intrusive and more frequent surveys. It would seem to reason that PSEG should know what types of surveys 

they need to conduct and where and it would also seem reasonable that they provide that information proactively, so people know what to expect. 

 

To summarize the ask, we would request: 

1. A copy of the agreement PSEG intends to execute with the landowner that includes the terms of the survey 

2. The types of surveys PSEG plans to perform 

3. The timing and duration of the surveys 

4. The properties subject to the surveys (all properties on the proposed route or a subset) 

5. That the landowner be provided all data and information gathered as part of the surveys performed 

 

 Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

      
Senator Justin Ready      Senator Chris West  

     
Delegate Christopher “Eric” Bouchat    Delegate April Rose  

    
Delegate Josh Stonko      Delegate Chris Tomlinson 


